Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365

kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/Carers

Wednesday 3 August — Stage 3 Fundraising Event
Dress up as your future self-day — gold coin donation

As a continuation of our Education Week —
Creating Futures celebrations we are asking all
students to dress up as their ‘future selves” on
Wednesday 3 August 2022. This is a fun way for
them to start building the narrative of “What I
would like to do when I grow up”.

The gold coin donation will go towards our Stage
3 fundraising which will assist with their Year 6
farewell and purchasing a gift for the school at
the end of the year.

Thank you for your continued support

Androuwla Kavallaris
Androula Kavallaris
Principal



